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Bar Mitzvah Policies 

 

• The date of the bar mitzvah needs to be within 5 years from the date that the family wants the bar 
mitzvah. It has to be after the boys 8th birthday as long as the bar mitzvah date is within the 5 year 
timeframe. 
 

• The office will get back to the parents in a week’s time from when they called. That way it gives a family 
whose son has a Bo Bayom that same week to call in. The boy with the Bo Bayom would get the Bar 
Mitzvah. If there are 2 boys with the same Bo Bayom, then it goes by seniority.  
 

• Shabbat Shuva is a date that is now available to book for a Bar Mitzvah.  
- Parents should be aware that there is an additional fee for using the Soc. Hall for take down of 

the Rosh Hashanah & Yom Kippur set up. Also, depending on how the chagim fall out, using the 
Soc. Hall might not be an option. The same would apply to Shabbat Hagadol. 

- Shabbat Shuva Haftorah goes to the Rabbi. The families of a bar mitzvah boy should be aware of 
this if they choose to book Shabbat Shuva. 
 

• If a boy is born in a regular Adar, and his bar mitzvah falls in a leap year, the reservation would be made 
in Adar II  

 

 

 


